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Brenda Kelly

From: Minister Browne's Office <ministerbrowne-housing@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 28 May 2025 17:46
To: Brenda Kelly
Subject: HPLG-MBO-01744-2025

  
** Caution - External Email ** 
This email originated from outside Kilkenny County Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know that the content is safe.  

28th May 2025 

Brenda.Kelly@kilkennycoco.ie 

Ref: HPLG-MBO-01744-2025 

Dear Ms. Kelly, 

Thank you for your email to Mr. James Browne, T.D., Minister for Housing, Local Government and 
Heritage, in connection with your query. 

Your correspondence is currently receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as 
possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Jack Savage 

Private Secretary 


